
2023 Transfer Station Program 

 

• The Township issued trash bags, (Green/Printed) to help ensure a more uniform bag size 

for all is still in place. 

 

• Township pre-paid trash bags can be purchased at a cost of $3 each or a bundle of 17 

bags for $45.00. 

 

• Like-sized NON-TOWNSHIP bags will be accepted at a cost of $4 each. 

 

• NON-TOWNSHIP contractor bags will be accepted at a cost of $8 each. 

 

• Any determination of bag size/cost will be made by the Transfer Station 

Manager/Attendant. 

 

• Bags will be available at the transfer station, though we prefer you purchase at the 

Township Hall. 

 

• 10 bags @ no cost will be issued per tax payer.  These must be picked up and signed for 

at the Township Hall. 

 

• A representative can pick up your no cost bags for you WITH A SIGNED PERMISSION 

SLIP.   

 

• Transfer Station holiday hours will be the same as previous years.  We will be OPEN 

Memorial Day and Labor Day.  All other holidays (listed on hours sheet) we will be 

closed and open the next day. 

 

• The large item disposal cost sheet is still in effect and will be posted at the transfer 

station. 

 

• Corrugated can be brought to the Transfer Station to be burned. 

 


